
Welcome New Staff!
● Ms. Rados - 1st
● Ms. Haddad - 3rd
● Mr. Chirinos - 3rd
● Mr. Frisina - 4th 

(math/science)
● Ms. Burden - 4th 

(ELA/SS)

Welcome All Returning 
Faculty, Staff, and 

Administration!

 The Friends of Syracuse Latin 
PTO

September 2017 Newsletter
IMPORTANT DATES 

∙ Sept 17th -  Latin Parade at the 
Westcott Festival 

∙ Sept 19th - Welcome 
Back/Information PTO Meeting 
6-7p in the cafeteria

  Oct 5th - Curriculum 
Night/Open House 6pm

PTO Board Members for the 2017-18 School Year

Faculty Reps - Mr. Chirinos, Ms. Frost,  and 
Ms.Weigand
Head Room Parent Coordinator - Meredith Austin
Fundraising Chair - Ginny Russell
School  Climate Chair - Christine Harris
 

• Brea Allers – President
• Kerry Zubrzycki – Vice President
• Kristin Mecum – Secretary
• Margaret Chajka – Treasurer
• Katie Cramer - Communications

Find us on Facebook!

           Syracuse Latin School PTO
And

The Syracuse Latin School

School events, community information will be 
shoen on the PTO page.  It’s another gteat 
avenue to have any questions answered.

The school will post staff/student kudos and 
pictures on this page.  Members cannot post 
here.

Hello Syracuse Latin Families!  It’s so exciting to welcome 
our new students and families from Kindergarten through 
4th grade.  Watching the growth each year has been 
nothing shy of amazing!  Not only has the school grown in 
terms of adding grade levels, it has shown growth within 
volunteer opportunities, and camaraderie.  

Let’s make another leap of growth..together!  Please join us 
for our Welcome Back/Information Night on September 
19th from 6-7PM in the cafeteria.  Child care will be 
provided in the library, courtesy of Parent University.  This 
is a great opportunity to listen, learn, and ask questions 
about the future happenings at school and not to mention 
meet new people.

Much information will be 
going home the first week 
of school, please be sure 
to check your child’s  
backpack.

A message from the PTO

The evening of the Meet and Greet, our table excitedly met 
some new faces and greeted some old, and handed out 
many popsicles to cold hands!  It was a chilly night but an 
awesome one at that!  We successfully had over 60 
volunteers sign up to help with school events!!  We still 
have many more shoes to fill, so please stop by and see us 
during Open House.  Let’s learn together and build 
together!  


